


















































Addendum to the Council By-laws received Oct 31, 2016

From: Supreme Secretary Michael O'Connor <noreply@KofC.org>
To: Dennis Machuga <mach423@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 4:10 PM

Subject: Change to Council Bylaws

K0F0®KN IG HTS
OF COLUMBUS

Worthy Grand Knights, District Deputies and State Officers:

At the 134th annual meeting in August 2016, the Supreme Council of the Knights of
Columbus adopted Resolution 350, repealing Section 110 of the Laws of the Order.

The Supreme Council of the Knights of Columbus also adopted Resolution 351,
amending Section 128 of the Laws of the Order.

As amended, Section 128 expands the time period in which councils may hold
annual elections. Section 128 now reads as follows:

All officers, except the Financial Secretary, Lecturer and Chaplain, shall be elected
annually, by ballot, at a regular meeting held between the fifteenth first day of May to
and including the fifteenth day of June each year, and with the exception of the
Trustees who shall serve for terms not to exceed three years as provided by Section
145, said officers shall hold their offices for the term of one year from the first day of
July following and until their successors are elected and qualified.

Council bylaws must comply with the Laws of the Order. Therefore, at the direction of
the supreme advocate and in accordance with the statutory change adopted by the
Supreme Council, all Knights of Columbus council bylaws (Article 1l, Section 1) shall
be deemed to be amended to reflect this change by the Supreme Council.

There is no need for any council to submit this change to the Supreme Advocate’s
Office. However, you are directed to attach a copy of this memorandum to the
current bylaws maintained in your council files.

Sincerely,

Michael J. O’Connor
Supreme Secretary

Knights of Columbus
1 Columbus Plaza
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New Haven, CT 06510
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